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Weighted voting system brings no public response

No Author

Updated: October 13, 2011, 6:50 AM 

LITTLE VALLEY—There were no speakers at a public hearing Wednesday before Cattaraugus County legislators regarding a proposed law to revise the Legislature’s weighted voting system. 

The law would adjust the weight of the legislators’ votes based on the 2010 census and a population of 80,317. 

It amends a law from 2003 in the 10 districts that gave 11 legislators a vote of more than one and provided 10 others with less than a full vote. 

The change calls for 13 legislators with more than one vote and eight with less than a full vote. 

Earlier this year, the legislators on a party-line vote backed a GOP plan for redistricting. Effective 2015, the plan would reduce the Legislature from 21 members to 17. It will be on the ballot Nov. 8 for voters to decide. 

Republicans currently control 14 of the 21 legislative seats, all of which are up for election in November. 

Buffalo News  Page 1 of 1

[image: image1.png]_1103544538.doc
[image: image1.png]






